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Monday, February 22, 2021 
 
Dear Wiscasset Family Members, 
 
We hope that everyone had a restful vacation and we are happy to be back to school. We are 
notifying you that one (1) individual associated with WMHS has tested positive for the 
coronavirus (COVID-19) during the February break. The individual began having symptoms on 
February 17th and tested positive on February 19th. We were notified of this situation today, 
Monday February 22, 2021. This student did not attend WMHS in person so there are no 
students at WMHS who would have been close contacts with this student. This student is in 
quarantine at home and will not return to school until they are cleared to do so by their Primary 
Care Physician or the CDC. We also were notified today that an individual associated with 
WMHS tested positive on February 18th but has not been in school since January so again there 
is no need to do any contact tracing.   
 
Our goal is to keep you posted with pertinent information as needed. Staff, students, and family 
members are encouraged to follow all of the CDC guidelines and do our part to ensure that the 
health and well-being of our school community remains our first priority. We thank you for your 
continued efforts throughout this process. 
 
Best, 

 
 
 


